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Welcome back, TIA students! After a well-deserved 
Christmas break filled with relaxation and exciting 
experiences across Canada, our students are returning 
to school refreshed and ready for a new year of 
learning. 

As they get back into their routines, we look forward to 
a semester full of growth, achievements, and success! 
Let’s make 2025 a year to remember!

Happy New Year!
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The OUAC university application deadline was January 
15, and our dedicated Toronto International Academy 
staff worked closely with students to finalize their 
applications! From selecting programs to reviewing 
submissions, we ensured every student had the support 
they needed for a smooth process. We’re excited to see 
our students take the next step in their academic 
journey and wish them the best in their applications to 
Ontario universities!

OUAC:
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With the OUAC deadline behind us, some Toronto 
International Academy students are now working on 
supplementary applications, receiving expert guidance 
from our staff. Meanwhile, exciting news is rolling in—
some students have already received early acceptance 
offers to top programs in aviation, engineering, and 
health studies! We’re proud of their achievements and 
look forward to more success stories in the coming 
months. Keep up the great work, TIA students!

Supplementary Applications and 
Early Acceptances
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In January, TIA held a Sports Day at the United Soccer 
Centre. Staff and students went to United Soccer from 
1:00pm - 3:00pm and played

soccer and badminton. January was a cold month, but at 
least we were able to promote good health and wellness 
through regular exercise, and build camaraderie through 
competitive games.

Sports Day
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Toronto International Academy rang in the Chinese Lunar 
New Year with a festive celebration for students and staff! 
Highlights included a Spin the Wheel game with exciting 
prizes like gift cards, earbuds, and utensils, plus plenty of 
candy and snacks! The celebration was made even more 
special with fresh homemade soup prepared by our 
Director, Charles Lee. Wishing everyone a year of 
prosperity and joy!

Lunar New Year:
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